
Mill Creek Summer Homeowners Association Minutes 
Saturday, July 1, 2017 12:30 p.m.  (After annual meeting in Campground Grove) 

 
A special short meeting was called for during the regular Annual Meeting to meet the newly 
elected MCSHA Board members and set a regular meeting date. 
 
In attendance were: Retiring board member & President-Susie Kirch, Patti Petromilli, Retiring 
board member-Dave Rigby, Retiring board member -Mitch Hoggard, Mark Black, Amy Webster, 
Jude Tarrant, Jaydene Chessini, Janice Heckerson, Tim Coyne. 
 

1. New Officers were elected unanimously: 
 

a. Patti Petromilli, president 
 

b. Mark Black, vice president 
 

c. Tim Coyne, treasurer 
 

d. Amy Webster, secretary 
 

2. The retiring Board Members were thanked for their years of service. 
 

3. The first regular meeting of the 2017-2018 Mill Creek Summer Homeowners Association 
is scheduled for September 2018 –to be announced, please submit agenda items as 
necessary. 

 
Respectfully submitted, Amy Webster, secretary 


